
Enrollment in Utility Savings Program 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

We are pleased to inform you that your enrollment in the Utility Savings Program has been 

successfully processed. This program is designed to help you save on your energy bills while 

promoting efficient energy use. 

Program Details: 

• Start Date: [Start Date] 

• Estimated Savings: [Estimated Savings Amount] 

• Contact Information: [Support Contact Details] 

To maximize your savings, we encourage you to take advantage of the resources and tips 

provided through the program. 

Thank you for your commitment to saving energy and money. If you have any questions or 

concerns, feel free to contact us. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your Company] 


